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Submission period for Speculative Literature Foundation 2024 Gulliver Travel Grant open
Nov. 1-30, 2024

November 2024 - The Speculative Literature Foundation will be accepting applications for the
2024 Gulliver Travel Grant from November 1 through November 30, 2024.

Since 2004, the Gulliver Travel Grant has been awarded annually to assist writers of speculative
literature in their non-academic research. These funds are used to cover airfare, lodging, and
other travel expenses. Travel may be domestic or international. Grants may be used for travel to
take place at any point in the following year. Grant applications are open to all: you do not need
to be a member of SLF to apply for or receive a grant.

For more information and to apply, visit speculativeliterature.org/grants.

The Speculative Literature Foundation is a non-profit organization dedicated to promoting
literary quality in speculative fiction. We encourage promising new writers, assist established
writers, facilitate the work of quality magazines and small presses in the genre, and work to
promote a greater public appreciation of speculative fiction. Learn more at
speculativeliterature.org.

The SLF is a 501(c)3 non-profit, entirely supported by community donations. If you'd like to be
involved with our efforts, please consider joining us as a member for $2/month, at
speculativeliterature.org/membership.

The Speculative Literature Foundation is partially funded by the Oak Park Area Arts Council, in
partnership with the Village of Oak Park; the Illinois Arts Council; and the National Endowment
for the Arts.
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